
We will be going back to school sometime 

 

Since 23rd March 2020, most schools in England have closed to 

most children. Some children still go to school each day because 

they have a parent/ carer who work as a key worker. Other 

children stay at home each day. 

 

Home learning is not the same as learning in school. I have been 

doing some work from my teachers and some things I or my 

parents/carers have chosen for me to learn. What things have you 

been learning? You can write or draw them here… 

 

This time in lockdown has become a new normal for me. I am 

usually doing my own routine each day and most days this is okay. 



 

Sometime, we will be able to go back to school. The government 

makes this decision. They don’t know when that will be yet 

because the v irus is still making people ill. So, until then it is 

important that we follow the rules to stay alert. The government 

want to make sure we can be safe. 

 

Lots of people feel anxious when something is unpredictable. To 

help me I can use a calendar to count my at home days. I can 

write the going back to school date on it when we know when 

that is. 

I can use a daily plan to work on my learning at home. What other 

things are you doing each week you are at home? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I can try to remember that the gov ernment will make a decision 

for us to go back to school when they think it is safe for us to do so. 



 

They might make some things different at school, but some things 

will still be the same. 

 

Mrs Phillips, my teacher and the LSAs will help me to get ready for 

that and will tell me what will be the same or different so I can 

know what to expect. 

 

Until then I can carry on learning and playing at home. I can 

follow the rules and keep alert with the other people in my home. 

Well done me. That’s great! 


